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HB 2692 sets up complicated and cumbersome additional requirements for agencies 

as they develop rules to implement legislation. Sometimes there is an urgent need for 

new laws. it seems like legislation moves painfully slowly at times, and then public 

agencies can already have difficulty with implementation. Why unnecessarily slow 

this down even more? Agencies already have processes to assure broad 

membership of rules advisory committees and are required to provide a Fiscal Impact 

Statement, all of which is published by the Secretary of State. Current Administrative 

Rules assure public engagement. The bottom line is that these additional regulations 

may unnecessarily delay implementation of important legislation passed by our 

legislature. Please vote no on HB 2692. Thank You. 


